
 

 

 

Dishonoured Cheque 

We wish to advise our customers that effective from 1st August 2021, a penalty of 

$500.00 will apply to customers who present dishonoured cheque at any FRCS 

Office.  

This penalty will be applicable for both Tax and Customs payments made by cheques 

that are returned by the bank due to non-availability of funds in the respective 

accounts and any other issues as advised by the bank. 

FRCS encourages all its customers to ensure that cheques are properly signed by 

signatories, bears correct date and have sufficient balance in accounts, when 

presented for payments at any FRCS Offices. 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Elvin Prasad 3243000 

ext. 3804 or Mrs. Priya Deo on ext.3805 or email suvairsdespatch@frcs.org.fj. 

 
 

 

Jonetani Vuto 
ACTING CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

30th July 2021  
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